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15/05/2022  19:24:242022/1068/P OBJ Susanna Miller The building is a good example of its type and era and makes a positive contribution to the appearance of this 

part of Kentish Town Road. I have no objection to the proposals  in principle but my objection is on 

appearance and detail design terms. The conservatory is alien and out of keeping with the building as a whole, 

conservatories are not suitable at first floor where they become overly visually dominant illuminated glass 

boxes,  causing glare and light pollution at night and at low light levels. Any first floor extension should have a 

design with a solid to void ratio closer to the host building and should not be an overly glazed and alien design 

anomaly. The existing windows are traditional timber 2 over 2 sliding sash widows, the proposed windows are 

poorly detailed and alien in design and material to the prevailing architecture of the host building.
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